NOTICE

MILL RATE INCREASE

At a special meeting of the Council of the Township of Terrace Bay held on May 3rd, the the 1976 mill rates for MUNICIPAL purposes were approved and will be adopted at a regular meeting to be held on May 12th.

The Municipal Commercial Mill Rate increased by 1.716 mills.

The Municipal Residential Mill Rate increased by 1.459 mills.

Municipal property taxes will increase by \$14.59 over 1975 taxes on a residential assessment of \$10,000. and by \$17.51 on a residential assessment of \$12,000.

As soon as the Education mill rates are received tax bills will be printed with an anticipated date for payment of first instalment of June 28, 1976.

THE LAKE SUPERIOR BOARD OF EDUCATION

FORMAL REGISTRATION FOR

KINDERGARTEN & EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION

LAKE SUPERIOR PUBLIC SCHOOL SCHREIBER AND TERRACE BAY CAMPUSES

Date: 1976 05 18

(May 18)

Time: 19 00

(7:00 p.m.)

Place: Terrace Bay Campus Gymnasium

Eligibility:

Kindergarten - Children who will be five years old by 1976 12 31

(December 31)

Early Childhood

- Children who will be four years old by 1976 12 31

J.J. Bishop Principal.

STORK CLUB

Born to Mr. and Mrs. Mike Fenton, a girl, on May 5.

WELCOME TO:

Francis and Ken Skjohnemand and family, Yvette and Karl. They are from Southampton, England and reside at 42B Southridge Crescent. Ken works for Montreal Engineering.

Ann and Richard Newton and family, Mark, Stuart, Richard and Phillip. They come from Stockton, on Tees, England and Richard works for Montreal Engineering. They reside at 40A Southridge Crescent.

THE CANADIAN BIBLE SOCIETY

Representatives of the Canadian Bible Society were recently at the Community Church in Terrace Bay. There was a pot luck supper previous to the meeting and a few families attended.

The Canadian Bible Society is part of a world family of 57 National Bible Societies which coordinates a vast translation and publication enterprise. The Bible Society publishes one book only, the Bible in whole or in part. Cont'd pg. 7.....

Thank You

As a result of the outstanding response of the citizens and business people of Schreiber, Rossport and Pays Plat, the Kinsmen Club of Schreiber was able to realize a pledge of \$3,252.36 to the Canadian Cystic Fibrosis Foundation. Without this tremendous support such an amount could never be reached.

To those who generously gave may I personally apologize for the fact that many names did not appear on the telethon. Although all donors names were forwarded to the Kinsmen Organizing Committee in Thunder Bay it was impossible for all to be placed on the screen.

To anyone who was out of town or wishes to make a donation may do so by sending it to "Kinsmen Cystic Fibrosis Telethon" P.O. Box 519, Schreiber or by phoning 824-2539 within the next week.

Thank you for your continuous support.

Don Anderson, Telethon Chairman Kinsmen Club of Schreiber.